
BRRRR…… 
 

Message from the Board Chair 
 
Hello Everyone.  As I mentioned last Sunday, we were planning on having Joel 
Den Haan and Karen Medland as guests at our Sunday service this weekend.  
Because of the extreme cold warning in all of Alberta, Joel and Karen are not 
comfortable travelling to Medicine Hat at this time. We will be rescheduling for 
a Sunday in February, as yet undecided. 
And because of the frigid conditions, we have decided to cancel this Sunday’s 
worship service altogether.  We will reconvene on Sunday, January 21, 2024 at 
10:30 am. 
In the meantime, be careful if you are venturing outside in the next few days. 
Don’t take any chances and stay warm. 
 
Sincerely, 
Anna Marie Hancock 
Board Chair 

 
The worship leader for next Sunday January 21st is Anna-Marie Hancock 
 
The worship Leader for January 28th will be Dr. Shane Andrus 
 
We need volunteers for January 21st service. Please email the office if you can 
fill the following roles: 
 
Elder in Charge 
Scripture Reader 
Greeter 
Coffee Hosts 
Minutes for Mission 
 

Positions that are not filled will be chosen by a random draw ! 
(just joking, but please sign up) 

 

Take care and stay warm everyone! 


